ENGINEERING DIVISION



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050 Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Ritchie M. Piltz, CSI 920.262.4034

Christopher Newberry 920-390-3164

Administrative Assistant Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4060

MEMO

TO: Mayor McFarland and Common Council Members

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.

DATE: February 15, 2023

RE: Main Street (Cole) Memorial Bridge Project Update

The Mayor and City Engineering Division staff met with Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) SW Region and Bureau of Structures officials on February 15, 2023, to discuss the Main Street (Cole) Memorial Bridge project schedule, identified project barriers to achieving the 2024 advanceable construction date, and potential solutions to those identified barriers.

The City continues to work with WisDOT toward meeting the 2024 advanceable construction date. Bridge construction is anticipated to commence in the spring of 2024 and be completed in the fall of that same year pending resolve to identified project barriers within WisDOT identified project deadlines.

Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Andrew Beyer, P.E. Assistant City Engineer